
LRDA General Membership Meeting Minutes 

Held: Thursday January 14th, 2021 

Elks Lodge, North Little Rock AR: 7:30 pm 

 

Present:  Tim Bartlett, Brian Ivanich, Kelly Fleming, Chris Berry, Russell Scruggs, Ben Woodall, 

Dylan Meeker, Vance More, Dennis Uribe, Teresa Hart, Michael Henderson, Cris Phillips, 

Julie Enfinger, Jeremy Burge, Ty Lanehart, Jeremy Goodwin, David Isom, Clyde 

Furqueron, Chris Smith, Minette Boulier, Bryan Lankford, Steve Shook, Andy Caswell, 

Jackee Heidebur, Troy Lowth, Pat Lowth, Stanley Giles, Cindy Furqueron, David Alford 

Tim Bartlett welcomed the teams participating in this season of league play and wished 

everyone good darts. 

Brian Ivanich handed out the awards and trophies from last season since we didn’t hold an end 

of season party due to Covid 19 restrictions.  First place and league championship went to Git R 

Dun while 2nd place went to Tons of Bull.  Jerry Williams received the men’s High QPA award and 

the only Trifecta of the season while Kelly Fleming received the women’s High QPA award.  The 

Ton 40, Ton 80 and 9 Number pins were also passed out at this time. 

Kelly Fleming went over the Covid 19 protocol procedures for contact tracing should anyone test 

positive for Covid during the season,  and when and how long to self quarantine. 

This season will be similar to last season in that only League Membership Dues will be collected.  

If you played last season you have already paid this.  If you are new or did not play last season 

then you will need to pay $10 by the 3rd week of League.  There will be no Bar Sponsorship fees 

collected this season. 

Team Folders were passed out.  This season we have 11 teams in 2 divisions with A division 

having the Bye weeks. 

Tim opened the floor for new business.   

Brian Ivanich announced that in an attempt to draw in new members the board is considering a 

League Dart T-shirt with an Ask Me About The LRDA theme.  He asked that anyone interested in 

creating a design for the shirt send their ideas to him via e-mail. 

 No other new business was brought up and the meeting adjourned by 8:15. 


